
 

 

22nd June 2021 
 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
It was wonderful to have such a great send off for this year group today. As 
always, it was a pleasure to see them and, despite the tears from many (me 
included!), we thoroughly enjoyed the day. 
 
Understandably, the next most important event is the Year 11 Prom which has 
sadly been impacted by the delay to the Covid restrictions being lifted.  
 
The finance team have worked incredibly hard to provide as many options for this 
year group as possible and have been on the phone to the venue and photographer 
non-stop over the past few days – I haven’t been able to keep up! 
 
Essentially, there were 3 options for Prom: 
1. Keep it on 12th July in which students would have to socially distance, remain 

seated throughout, wear a mask unless eating and would not have a disco.  

2. Cancel Prom  

3. Move it to a date offered by the venue: 11th August 

For us, option 1 was out of the question as this would not have been a night to 
remember, in fact one to forget, particularly due to the cost of the ticket. 
 
Due to a swift response to the survey sent out on Wednesday evening, we have 
rescheduled prom to Wednesday 11th August 2021. Coincidentally, being the 
night before results day, this will hopefully mean that lots of the year group are 
available to attend. 
 
I must add that this is still dependent on Covid restrictions being lifted and also 
enough students still being able to attend to make the event feasible.  
 
We appreciate that for some students they will sadly no longer be able to attend on 
this new date, if this is the case for your child then please contact 
finance@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk by Thursday 24th June.  
 
Equally, some students may now be able to attend when they couldn’t before. If 
this is the case for your child then please contact 
finance@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk by Thursday 24th June. 
 
All other details remain the same for the event and can be seen in the box below: 
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The Emmbrook School Prom 
Ticket Price £36.00 

Trunkwell Mansion House 
Beech Hill Road, Beech Hill, Reading 

RG7 2AT 
Wednesday 11th August 2021   7.00 pm – 11.00 pm (Arrivals from 6.30pm) 

 
 
We are so looking forward to hopefully celebrating with this superb group of 
students. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ellie Horne 
Year 11 Leader 
ehorne@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
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